
Dear Friends, 
 
Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa 
Waheguru Ji Fateh. 
 
It is our pleasure to inform you that on 27th Oct. 2018, on behalf of Sahib Sri Guru Gobind 
Singh Ji Educational Trust, Hong Kong, Scholarship cheques of HK$ 10,000 each were 
presented to first batch of 10 students, who have joined colleges and/or universities in 
H.K. and/ or abroad, as an  encouragement and to subsidize their educationalo expenses.  
 
The cheques were presented by our visiting guest, Mr. Inderjit Singh Gagoani- Principal, 
Khalsa College, Amritsar and our respected Mr. Harry Banga and his wife Mrs.Indra 
banga. 
 
A few photos taken on the occasion are being forwarded to you for your information and 
viewing. 
 
We wish all the best to our community's children who have opted for higher education, so 
that they could improve the image of our community in Hong Kong and thus bring better 
name for our country. 
 
With this function, number of students, so far granted scholarship by Sahib Sri Guru 
Gobind Singh Ji Educational Trust, Hong Kong, during the last four years is 73 
 
We appreciate co-operation from all of you and hope the same will be continued in the times to 
come.  
 
With best regards 
 
Batra G. Singh 

 

 

 


